
Policy Subcommittee Agenda 02/07/18, 5–6 pm. 

1.  Call to Order   

2.  Approve draft minutes of 1/3/18 meeting.   Meeting called to order at 5:00 PM. In 

attendance were Tammy Mahoney, Taryn Lytle, Pam Brown, Superintendent Ambrose, 

Principal Stack and Ms. Heidi Leavitt.  Mr. Ambrose reported that NHSBA policy review is 

expected by second week of January.  Dr. Brown said work on GBEC/GBEC-R “merger” is on 

hold until committee receives NHSBA report with possible revisions to related policies CD and 

BBA.  Mr. Stack presented a revised draft of Policy IHCD, “ADVANCED COURSE 

WORK/ADVANCED PLACEMENT COURSES.” He said the proposed changes will indicate our 

dual/concurrent enrollment courses meet academic standards established by the Community 

College System of New Hampshire (CCSNH), the National Alliance for Concurrent Enrollment 

Partnerships, recent changes to state regulations. The committee discussed and approved the 

draft for forwarding to the full Board for 1st Reading. Remainder of meeting focused on a draft 

for a new Memorialization Policy. Ms. Leavitt answered questions and provided valuable 

insights into the benefits of establishing rules and guidelines for memorializing students and 

others connected to Sanborn who have passed away. 

3.  Old Business 

3.1  Update on NHSBA Policy review  

3.2  JICG, JICH, JICH-R revisions  

3.4  Memorialization policy  

4.  New Business 

4.1  NARCAN policy 

5. Other Business; Future agenda items 

6. Adjournment 


